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BURGLARY 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred 
at approximately 04:45 A.M. this morning.  The burglary occurred at 2408 North 
Federal Highway, Fort Lauderdale, Florida. The business name is Computer 
Sights. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a group of subjects were able to gain 
access inside of the business.  The culprits were able to remove miscellaneous 
computer equipment. The culprits then exited the business and left in an 
unknown direction.  
 
A short time later, The City of Wilton Manors had a burglary occur that matched 
the description and method of the Computer Sights location.  Officers from Wilton 
Manors were able to take three individuals into custody for their burglary.  For 
more information regarding the incident in Wilton Manors please contact their 
Public Information Officer.    
 
Fort Lauderdale Burglary Detectives are currently working with Wilton Manors 
Police to determine if these two incidents are related.  Anyone with information 
regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact Detective Michelle Burgess at 
954-828-6461, Detective Bruce Belfield at 954-828-5645, or Broward County 
Crimes Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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